
 

Peter TANNER 

Riverland Tennis Seniors SA 

Life Membership - 2017 

On Saturday 20th May 2017 at the opening of the Berri Carnival 

Peter TANNER was awarded Life Membership of Riverland 

Tennis Seniors.  

In 2004 Peter began doing the computer work for the S.A. 

Tennis Teams Carnival to help out his wife Kaye, who was then 

President of Tennis Seniors Riverland. This involved entering 

the entries onto the computer and then when the teams had 

been ranked and put into age groups entering them into a programme, which he had devised, to do 

the draw. 

Peter had been involved in the Carnival before 2004 helping Ken SMITH and Alan MARSHALL on the 

desk during the annual three-day event. He then took over managing the desk with Alan and John 

WILDY and after Alan’s death John ROWE. 

In 2014 Peter took on the volunteer job as green keeper of the 19 Berri View lawn tennis courts, with 

the help of John CHASE, a job he is still doing in 2020. In preparing this profile for inclusion on the TSSA 

web site in 2020, Peter was contacted a few times, and on each occasion, he was out preparing and 

lining courts! 

 

 

 

On Saturday 20th May 2017 at the opening of the Berri 

Carnival Peter and his wife Kaye were each presented with a 

badge and an inscribed wooden plaque that declared: 

“In recognition of your outstanding 

contributions to the Riverland Seniors 

Tennis Club” 
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